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               22/759 

 
Mr Tom Duncan 
Clerk 
ACT Legislative Assembly 
Tom.Duncan@parliament.act.gov.au  
 
 
Dear Mr Duncan 
 
I refer to your letter of 12 October 2022 regarding petition 33-22 (the Bronte Haskins memorial 
bench). 
 
The ACT Government acknowledges the request from the Haskins family and has agreed to the 
installation of a memorial bench at Shepherds Lookout. 
 
On 7 November 2022, the Deputy Chief Minister and I sent a letter to Ms Haskins to advise that the 
government would purchase and install a bench at Shepherds Lookout. Ms Haskins has since been in 
contact with the ACT Parks and Conservation Service to discuss the arrangements for the installation 
of the bench. 
 
I trust that this Government response has been helpful and provides advice on the issues raised in 
Petition No. 33-22. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mick Gentleman MLA  
Minister for Planning and Land Management 
 
Cc: lapetitions@parliament.act.gov.au  


